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Dear Parents/Carers        19th June 2018 

 

South Craven School has once again invited our Year 5 children to take part in the Arts & 

Technology day on Wednesday 27th June. 

 

The children will walk to South Craven for a 9.30am start.  On arrival, the children will be 

sorted into appropriate groups for performance and technology.  Pupils will be supervised on site 

throughout the day by members of the South Craven Staff and will be assisted with the 

projects by a 6th form mentor assigned to each group. 

 

Your child will need to bring a packed lunch with them. 

 

The day will finish at 2.30pm and children will be walked back to school for a 3.30pm finish as 

usual. 

 

We need permission to allow your child to take part in this activity and ask that you return the 

slip below to school as soon as possible.  Should you not wish your child to take part, we are 

obliged to make provision for them in school. 

 

If any parents/carers are able to walk with the children up to South Craven at 9.00am and/or 

walk back to school at 2.30pm, please could you indicate on the attached slip. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Miss Dean 

Year 5 Teacher  

 

 

 

Arts & Technology Day at South Craven School 

Wednesday 27th June 9.30am – 2.30pm 

 

*I do / do not give permission for ………………………………………… to take part in this activity. 

 

*I am able / unable to walk with the children to South Craven School at 9.00am. 

 

*I am able / unable to walk with the children back to Sutton CP School at 2.30pm. 

 

*DELETE AS APPROPRIATE 

 

 

Signed    ……………………………………………………………………………. 

 

Date        ..…………………………………………………………………… 
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